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April 2025 Newsletter

Spring is here. The birds are singing, the bees are buzzing, and a fresh new start is possible at

GB Bank Group. 2024 was a great year for our Family of Banks despite the weather events we

experienced, and our dedicated staff is here to serve you in 2025. We look forward to growing

our existing relationships while establishing new ones. We treat our customers like neighbors

because they probably are!

March 7, 2025, was Employee Appreciation Day, and we realize our employees are our most

treasured asset. I am so proud of our staff and their commitment to service. They do a great
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job, and they genuinely care about each other and our customers. We appreciate our team!

A lot is happening at GB Bank Group this Spring. We are opening our new Reidsville Bank

Building on Monday, April 7th , and we are excited about our Second Annual Tomato Plant Give-

Away to be held on Friday, April 11th at each full-service location. Also, we are gearing up for

the Annual Glennville Sweet Onion Festival which will be held on Saturday, May 10th in

Downtown Glennville. We are expanding our drive-thru lanes and installing a generator at our

Tippins Bank Highway 301 Branch in Claxton, and our Ludowici and Statesboro locations

continue to see exceptional growth.

Please remember that criminals continue to use scams and deception to prey on some of our

most vulnerable friends and neighbors. Our customers should monitor the activity in their

accounts daily and contact us with any questions. You can stay connected with your accounts

via our mobile and online banking applications. If you are called by anyone asking for your

personal financial information, please hang up and call us immediately. We will not contact

you and ask for any personal financial information. We are here to assist you.

At GB Bank Group, we are very thankful for you, our loyal customers. Our success would not

be possible without your support. Thank you, on behalf of our GB Bank Group Family of Banks,

in Glennville, Ludowici, Statesboro, Reidsville, and the Tippins Bank in Claxton. You can bank

on us!

Will J. Sheffield

President/CEO

Holiday Closures

Please be aware of the holiday closures

we have coming up this season:

Reidsville Bank Opening

We’re happy to announce that we will

begin serving customers at our new
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① May 26th: Memorial Day

② June 19th: Juneteenth

Our tellers make deposits a breeze! Visit your

local lobby or drive thru today:

Glennville Bank: 102 E Barnard St.

Glennville Branch: 702 N Veterans Blvd.

Reidsville Bank: 286 South Main Street

Ludowici Bank: 131 E Cypress St.

Tippins Bank: 101 N Duval St.

Tippins Branch: 15 W Main St.

Statesboro Bank: 203 Savannah Ave.

Evans County Rattlesnake &

Wildlife Festival Parade

location on Monday, April 7th! In the new

space, we will also be offering a new

product - Safe Deposit Boxes.

We have exciting news! You can now add

your GB Bank cards to your mobile wallet

including Apple, Google and Samsung Pay.

To learn more about setting up your

mobile wallet, click the appropriate link:

Apple: Click here

Google: Click here

Samsung: Click here

Tomato Plant Giveaway

We are celebrating Spring by giving away

FREE tomato plants at each of our
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Tippins Bank participated in the Annual

Evans County Rattlesnake and Wildlife

Festival parade in March! They enjoyed

seeing everyone at the parade and hope

you all had a great time at the festival.

branches on Friday, April 11th!

*While supplies last.

One plant per person.
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